
 

 
 

Project Update 
20th December 2021 

 
Ross Crescent Slope Stabilisation, Sunshine Beach 
 
Project update 
Remediation work is required at Ross 
Crescent due to evidence of slope instability 
within the adjacent dune area. This is a result 
of the recent rain events, loose sandy 
material, and the steep topography of the 
site.  
 
Council has engaged contractors to help 
divert water away from the base of the slope 
to prevent further slips and geotechnical 
experts have been engaged to prepare plans 
to stabilise the slope. Contractors are now 
completing the slope remediation works by 
driving sand nails into the slope to stabilise 
the dune area. 
 
Council is investigating and developing a 
long-term geotechnical solution. It is 
expected this work will be completed in 2022 
and will provide a permanent solution.   
 
This work is vital to maintaining the long-term 
serviceability of the footpath area and help 
prevent further slippage. 
 
Project timing 
The current remediation work will continue 
until Thursday 23 December and then 
recommence on Tuesday 5 January 2022, 
taking approximately two weeks to complete, 
weather permitting.  

Due to the emergent nature of the project, 
work will continue over the weekend of 8 and 
9 January 2022. 
 
Footpath and community impacts 
The footpath area between Sobraon Street 
and Ross Crescent will be closed whilst 
remediation work continues as this is an active 
construction site. Detours with signage 
directing pedestrians will be in place including 
the informal beach access paths. However, 
the footpath area will be open over the 
Christmas period for pedestrians.  
 
Residents may experience some noise impact 
whilst the machinery is in operation, however, 
this will be kept to a minimum where possible.   
 
Residents will be kept informed about the 
project and impacts via letterbox drops. Future 
Project News updates can also be found at 
www.noosa.qld.gov.au/wip. 
 
Your patience during the construction process 
is appreciated.  
 
 

http://www.noosa.qld.gov.au/wip


 

 

Ross Crescent Slope Stabilisation 
 
 

Figure 1: Site overview 

Further information  
If you have any enquiries or would like more information, you can contact the project team via:  
Email:    mail@noosa.qld.gov.au  

(Subject line: Ross Crescent slope stabilisation) 

Phone:  5329 6500 

 

Web:  https://www.noosa.qld.gov.au/wip;  or 

https://www.facebook.com/noosacouncil 
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